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Dodging 

The Public 

A full - fledged four hour talk 
show featuring three members of 
the Warren Commission on KCBS 
Monday, October 17, 1966 failedto 
materialize. They cancelled out 
just two days before their sched-
uled appearance on the Harve Mor-
gan "Contact" program. 

The would - be panelists ex-
plained that they needed more time. 
"We recognize we have to answer 
the criticisms of the Warren Re-
port," they told a CBS producer. 
"But we want to be well prepared." 

The CBS man said he felt he was 
getting the run - around from the 
Commission. He said he thought 
they would eventually appear but 
he was "getting tired" of arrang-
ing this particular show. 

He explained that the panelists 
had now requested that questions 
be submitted in advance before 
they appear. 

The CBS man contrasted the 
Commission's reluctance to ap-
pear with Mark Lane's eagerness 
to appear. Lane took only one day 
to accept an invitation, when he 
appeared Oct. 14. 


